
 

 
John Jones & Stephie Jennings                                                                                                           9/26/2011 
The United States Department of Energy (DOE)                                                                                                          (Via Electronic Mail) 

 
 
On September 20th of 2011 DOE sent out “DOE-NEWS” that reads… 
 
As you know there are still several structures remaining in Area IV that need to be removed. 
Prior to demolishing structures three plans are needed:  
  

  Building Sampling Plan for radionuclide characterization    
  Standard Operating Procedures         
  Detailed Facility/Building Plan 

  
The first two plans have been completed and are attached to this email for your review, and 
will be up on our website next week. 
  
The Building Survey Plan describes radiological characterization necessary to determine 
residual building contamination for planning of demolition and protection of workers and 
the public. The Standard Operating Procedures describes the master plan process for 
building demolition. Next, it provides references for regulations and standard procedures for 
Area IV D&D. Lastly, it provides general approach for waste disposition, demolition and 
documentation. 
  
If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please feel free to email the address 
below or call Stephie (818)466-8162 or John (818)466-8959. 
 
Please explain how this preemptive measure will not violate the Judge Conti order and 
please provide information on your dealings with trying to overturn the Conti order for 
removal. 
 
William Preston Bowling - Founder/Director 
ACME (Aerospace Contamination Museum of Education) 
P.O. Box 1636,  
Topanga Canyon,  
California 90290 http://www.acmela.org/  


